Translation of Technotrans release of 19 November 2001
- 27 November 2001-go-

Release for Rapid Washes E-927-60/-80/-100

Dear Mr Uhlemayr,

Regarding the VEGRA Washes E-927-60/-80/-100 provided to us for investigation we would
like to give the following information:

The washes tested in our lab are quickly-separating so that we can release the above-
mentioned washes for the filtration in our filtration units. Please find an continuously-up-
dated list of released washes on our home page under the category products/ecoclean.

Please do not hesitate to contact us for any request.
Best regards,

Technotrans AG

i.A. LA.

Christian Walczyk Carsten Redweik

Head of Production ecoclean Project Manager ecoclean



